
Malmesbury Town Council 

Full Council meeting 26.11.19 

Report No.3 

 

Governance Review 

 

 

 

i. On 12 July 2019 and 28 August 2019 the Electoral Review Committee requested expressions 

of interest from any parish for any changes to governance arrangements in their area.  

 

ii. On 30.9.19 Malmesbury Town Council submitted its response based on a resolution of the 

Full Council on the 24.9.19. 

 

 

iii. A request was also submitted to Wiltshire Council by St Paul Malmesbury without Parish 

Council for a governance review which would impact on Malmesbury.  

 

iv. Their proposal was as follows: 

To retain the Parish boundaries as they currently exist or on the proviso of the Boundary 

Commission altering the Malmesbury & Sherston electoral divisional boundary changing 

Tetbury Hill & Backbridge to the Sherston division - that these be incorporated into St Paul 

Malmesbury Without Parish Ward. 

 

v. On the 29th October the Full Council resolved that the Boundary Review Working Group 

present back to Full Council a proposed response to St Paul Malmesbury Without’s 

consultation statement made to Wiltshire Council. . 

 

vi. The Council are asked to consider and agree the proposed response received at this 

meeting, and instruct the Town Clerk accordingly. 

 

 

 

Richard Spencer- Williams – Town Clerk   18.11.19 

 

 

 


